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California Energy Commission
Dockets Office, MS — 4

Re: Docket No. 09-Ol1-01
1516 Ninth Street
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512

Re: ARRA SEP Guidelines

To Whom It May Concern:

On July 31, 2009, the City of Riverside participated in the Webinar related to the
State Energy Program. One comment that the City would like addressed in the

program guidelines relates to Slide 7 of the presentation, Bullet 5:

= Commission will re-allocate funds from projects that are not making
sufficient program to be complete by the deadline.

It would be helpful to provide additional information to applicants on what is the
determining factor for “sufficient progress”. This would help ensure that projects
underway do not lose funding prematurely.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Staci Sulliva
Principal Management Analyst
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